
Caring and Sharing in the 2021 Holiday Season 

 

Given the Covid situation there has been an increasing food insecurity in our 

community, in the past year nearly 10,000 adults and 5,500 children obtained food 

from the Gleaners.  In light of this situation the Bar at BQYC is going to be 

accepting food donations for the Gleaners over the holiday season to help families in 

need.  

Please contribute your new, non-perishable, dry or canned donations. 

Items especially in need include: 

Peanut Butter - Dry Pasta & Pasta Sauce - Pork N' Beans - Macaroni and Cheese - School 

Snacks - Canned Tuna/ Salmon - Canned Veggies - Canned/ Boxed Soup - Canned Fruit - 

Apple Juice - Gluten Free Items - Peanut Free Items - Sugar Free Items - Baby Food & Diapers 


